
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING - WOLFFORTH ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT 

CORPORATION  

The WEDC, a Texas non-profit 4B economic development corporation, will receive comments 

between November 8, 2024, and January 6, 2025, on a proposed economic development 

project not to exceed $521,800 to fund engineering for the reconstruction of Alcove Ave 

between 66th Street and Highway 62/82. The City Council will hold a public hearing on 

November 18, 2024, at 6:00PM, and the WEDC will hold a public hearing on, December 2, 

2024, 11:30AM, both in the Council Chambers of Wolfforth City Hall, located at 302 Main Street, 

Wolf-forth, Texas 79382. Direct all comments or concerns to Wolfforth EDC, 302 Main Street, 

Wolfforth Texas 79382 or contact Danielle Sweat, EDC Executive Director, at 806-855-4128. 


